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June 18, 2018
It’s Time for the Year End Wind-Up!

On Wednesday, June 27 we will be hosting our annual year end tabloid and family picnic. Here is a run down of the
activities planned for the day.

Jelly Bean Tabloid 9:15-11:30
Family picnic lunch 11:45-1:15
Island Breeze Performance 2:00-3:00
Classroom Farewells 3:00-3:45

Here are some important items for you to take note of:

- Students should apply sunscreen at home before coming to school. Please bring a hat and water bottle for the
tabloid. Students will be paired up with a buddy and are free to visit as many stations as they have time for. A
small treat such as jelly beans or gummies will be provided to students for completing the stations. At 11:30
students will return to their classrooms to get ready for lunch. Attendance will be taken.

- At 11:45 parents please pick up your child/children from their classroom for the picnic lunch.

- Lunch is a picnic style, bring your own food, there are no vendors on site, you are welcome to sit anywhere out on
the grounds of the school. You may wish to bring along a blanket to sit on. In the event of rain, families may
eat in the classrooms, hallways, gym and music room.

- The parent council basket raffle and water balloon event also happens during the lunch time. This will take place
on the larger playground area.

- All students will be asked to return to the classrooms at 1:15 for attendance. We encourage all students to stay for the
afternoon as well, but should you decide to take your child home early for the day please come to the office and sign them
out. This is very important to help teachers keep track of all their students. Thank you for keeping our children safe.
Don’t forget to take all your child’s belongings with you when you leave.

- Report Cards will be released at 3:45 on Wednesday, June 27 via the parent portal. If you are not registered please do so.
If you have not selected to receive electronic reports in your parent portal account please do so. The report card is not
automatically available for viewing. Parents/guardians need to select the receive electronic reports icon to be able to view
report cards. A hard copy of the report card will be give only to children whose parents/guardians have not selected to
receive reports via the parent portal. If your child is not going to be here for some reason, you can come and pick it up at

3:45 from the teacher or we will mail it home to you. We will not release report cards during the lunch hour or any earlier
than 3:45.

Island Breeze Performance

A performance by Island Breeze will take place in they gym from approximately 2:00-3:00. Although we would love to invite all
parents to attend we are really struggling with enough space for students and teachers and thus are unable to extend that invitation
broadly. Thank you in advance for your understanding.

Sincerely,
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